
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Mayor Teske - Finance Committee  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Request for Repairs & Improvements – East Side of Tennis Court 

 Date: 2025-06-10 
 

I’m reaching out to request funding from the Parks Equipment Replacement Fund (ERF) for repairs and 
improvements to the east side of the tennis court. The current fence has bent poles and a section with a cut hole, 
which poses a safety risk to players and visitors. Addressing this issue is also a necessary step in the larger 
project to install the Sterling Walsh family backboard. 

The total estimated cost is $10,800: $7,800 to replace the damaged fence and $3,000 to add the infrastructure 
needed for the backboard installation. The $3,000 for the backboard support will be reimbursed to the Parks 
ERF through ongoing fundraising efforts. 

I’m requesting approval for the full $10,800 to ensure the fence is repaired and the court is ready for the new 
backboard. 

 


